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Our school council will be holding a second-hand uniform sale at 

our Clee View Site on Monday 11th, Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 

13th July from 2:30pm-3:45pm. 

There will be a range of uniform available: 

Jumpers/Cardigans with school logo- £3 

PE sweatshirts with school logo- £3 

Trousers/shorts/PE joggers- £2 

PE shorts/PE T-shirt/Polo shirts- £1 

 

We also have some brand-new boy’s trousers of various sizes in 

packs of 2. We will be selling these at half price. Prices range 

from £3.50-£7 

 

We will also be gratefully receiving any donations of old 

school uniform. 
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Celebration Time 

 

Congratulations to the following children who were celebrated in 

Assembly on  

Friday 4th July 2025. Well done all! 

 

Flo Davies  Jayden Wilding  Kacey Edwards  Leah Moffat 

  

Mollie Hawes Jasmine Smith  Jackson Edwards Douglas Bruce 

 

Lola Holcombe Noah Huntbach  Lola Matthews  Maisie Siveter 

 

   Olivia Bromley  Nelly Wilson 
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  Nursery Spaces  

 

If your child is aged 3 or 4, spaces are still available from September, in our 

Acorns Nursery. 

 

Please call into school for an application form or call us to book an 

appointment to speak to Mrs Gill, the Nursery Manager. 
 

 

 

School Uniform 
 

A polite reminder that trousers, skirts, shorts and pinafores should be dark 

grey, not black. 

Please also note that leggings should not be worn, as they are not part of our 

school uniform. 

All children should wear black school shoes please, not trainers. 

 

Thank you 
 

Contact via Dojo  

 

If you have concerns about any incident in school which involves your child, 

please do not message class TAs through Dojo or by any other means.  Please 

direct all queries to the class teacher.  

Please do not message outside of normal office hours, as staff do not receive 

notifications in the evenings or at weekends. 

 

Thank you  
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End of Year Celebration Menu Friday 18th July 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Please book through Arbor as follows: 

For Sausage & Chips please choose Pizza Selection. 

For Vegetarian Sausage & Chips please choose Jacket Potato with 

Cheese. 
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Here is a snip of a couple of this month’s articles.  To access the full report please see: 
online-safety-newsletter-primary-july-2025_pdf_ludlow.pdf 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

https://www.ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk/media/73209/online-safety-newsletter-primary-july-2025_pdf_ludlow.pdf
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Hello from the Family Information Service (FIS for short).  

Our job is to give you the info and resources you need to help your family life run a little smoother. We 

can help with: 

 

• Childcare - finding it and advice on paying for it 

• Local baby and toddler groups 

• Events, clubs, activities, and fun things to do in the school holidays, for all ages 

• Getting parenting and family support 

• Finding health and wellbeing support 

 

 
 

We cover everything and anything to do with family life, so if you have a question, chances are we'll be 

able to help, or if we can't, we'll point you in the direction of someone who can.  

Follow us on social media for all the latest news and info. 
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Having access to good quality information to help you understand the world of SEND is 
important when making decisions about your child's life. This is where websites such as thecan 

help you. 
The Local Offer sets out in one place useful information and provision for education, health and 

social care for children and young people in Shropshire who have SEN or are disabled, 
including those who don't have education, health, and care (EHC) plans. 

You can also keep up to date with Local Offer news and events by following The Local Offer on 
Facebook and Twitter. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2024-2025 
 

 

 

Thursday 17th July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly (PM) 

 
Friday 18th July - Last Day of term 

 

 
Term Dates 2024 – 2025 

 
2025   

Summer Term ends:  Friday 18th July 2025  
 

As you will be aware, we are not able to authorise holidays in term time due to government 
legislation introduced in 2013. Please note that other schools in the area may be different as schools 

have the flexibility to plan their own PD days.  This information will also be on our website. 

 

Contacting Teachers and Senior Leaders 
 

If any parent has a concern to raise with a teacher or senior leader, we respectfully ask this is 
done via the school office or 

 admin email – admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk 
and not Dojo or individual email addresses.   

This will enable your query to be dealt with more effectively and efficiently. 
 

Thank you 

https://www.facebook.com/sclocaloffer/
https://twitter.com/localoffershrop
mailto:admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk

